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4th July 2

Sir

In reply to your letter of the

20th ultimo, I have to refer you to my letter

to gondated 14th Apris 150 on the subject of

the proposed thiir Oice

This matter required

careful enquery as to the probable cost and

damage to the lands that will be affected by

the construction of the dam ete. Frooneel

appear to recessitate an enspection and report

by a Civil Engrvieur, and until such report thas

been received together with an estimate of the ct

of the Sbree to be erected, the approved of this

Department cannot be accorded to the

project.

I non Sir

Your Obedient Secvant

J. T. Giltomion Esq

fir

OIndian Supt. & Commr
Deputy of the Supt. Eerrl

of Rendians AffairsBrantford
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